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Participating in Worship:
Pastors: Clint Loveall, Michael Gewecke
Liturgist: Kathleen Johnson
Children's Sermon: Doug Stueven
Musicians: 
Organist/Pianist: Rachelle Gewecke
FPC Adult Chancel Choir (9AM):  Rachelle
Gewecke - piano, Nick Alingh - synthesizer, 
Sam Jordan - bass, Scott Whitacre - drums
Praise Team (11AM): Kari Bruinsma, Anna Coffin,
Lisa Frangenberg, Stephanie Ashlock, Jody
Jenness, Amy Kueper, Sam Jordan, Nick
Frangenberg                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

{Thank You} to all those participating in today's worship services!

Welcome and Announcements
Greeting
Prelude
     // Sweet, Sweet Spirit
Call to Worship
+Hymn 417
     // Christ is Made the Sure Foundation
+Opening Prayer 
Children's Time
+Hymn 579
     // Gloria Patri  
Scripture Reading // Acts 2:1-8
                                               (page 1078 in pew Bibles)
Joys and Concerns 
    // Prayers of the People
    // Lord’s Prayer
FPC Adult Chancel Choir
     // Spirit, Come Down
Scripture Reading // Ezekiel 37:1-14
                                               (page 857 in pew Bibles)
Sermon 
    // "Living in Between"  
Affirmation of Faith            
Minute for Mission
Offering 
+Hymn 319
    // Spirit
+Benediction
    // Go Now In Peace
         (on screen or back cover of hymnal)
Postlude 
  

+ Those who are able are invited to stand.

Welcome and Announcements
Prayer
Songs // Days of Elijah
            // Everlasting God                                                                                             
Time with Young Christians
Joys and Concerns
Prayers of the People
Song // We Believe
Scripture // Ezekiel 37:1-14
Sermon // "Living in Between"
Minute for Mission
Pledges and Gifts
Song // Benediction
Blessing
“The Peace of Christ be with you...
and also with you.”
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VBS REGISTRATION IS OPEN!
VBS 2024: June 10-13 from 8:30am-11:30am

Register your 4 yr old - 6th
graders (grade entering in the
fall) using the QR code. You are
also able to register in the office
or morning of in Fellowship Hall. 

VBS VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
We need your help for the VBS week at FPC!

FPC CHURCH DIRECTORY UPDATES: 2024
If you have updated contact information and
would like it included in our membership
directory, please go to fpcspiritlake.org/directory
and fill out the form by May 25th.

BREAK THE CYCLE 200 HOUSING
The BTC 200 mile bike ride raises funds to fight
sex trafficking and help victims, and FPC has
had the privilege of being significantly involved
in the past. The ride this year will happen on
Friday, June 21st and housing is needed for that
night and breakfast volunteers are needed to
cook omelets and provide food on the 22nd.  If
you are willing to house riders/families on the
21st, please let us know in the office what type
of accommodations & how many you could host.

Brenda VanKley recovering after
hospitalization this week. 
Our sympathies to the family of Gary Hansen
on his passing. The service for Gary will be
held here at FPC on Wednesday, May 22nd at
10:30am. 

MILITARY PICTURES
We would like to honor all of our military
personnel, past and present, Sunday, May 26th
during our worship services. Please email photos   
to office@fpcspiritlake.org by May 21st. 
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HIGHWAY CLEAN-UP
The highway clean-up has been rescheduled to
this Tuesday, May 21st at 6pm. Please meet in
the parking lot near Domino's on Hwy 71. We
will have dinner afterwards at El Mariachi!

Volunteers  (7th graders to adults)
are especially still needed to be 
shepherds and recess supervisors. 
Sign up in the narthex or scan the 
QR code for details. 

YOUTH/LAP QUILTS
The youth/lap quilts are ready to be sewn. They
can be picked up from the drawers in the
Fellowship Hall. Thank you!
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